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2021-2022 Street Improvement Project
Lake County & City of Two Harbors
Construction Update 10-8-21

This additional update is being posted to inform the public of a change in paving schedule from yesterday. Due to inclement weather in the forecast and expected rainfall, paving operations are being moved to Monday October 11th. As always if you have any questions or concerns please reach out to myself or one of the contacts on the project website.
Thank you,

Adam Nix
Bolton & Menk, Inc. 
(218) 830-0512
adam.nix@bolton-menk.com
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